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Dear Member Association, 

 

As part of its development programme, Badminton Europe would like to have a structured Coach 

Education System in all Member Associations. 

 

At the end of last year, BWF produced new resources for the Level 1 Coach Education system. 

Badminton Europe is organising a course for Member Associations to attend in order to become 

familiar with the resources. The objectives of such a course are: 

 

 To have the Member Associations adopt the BWF Coach Education resources in their country 

 To have the Member Associations’ participants give similar courses to other tutors 

 To have the Member Associations’ participants conduct Level 1 Courses in the country 

 

Each Member Association can register up to 2 persons to attend the course. If less than 8 Member 

Associations register, the course will be cancelled. 

 

 

Prerequisites 

Applicants: 

 

 Must have already delivered coach education courses as tutors 

 Must be, or prior to the course become, familiar with BWF Coach Education Level 1 resources 

 

Member Associations who are not familiar with the BWF Coach Education resources should get in 

touch with BWF to receive all the resources and go through them before the start of the course. 

 

To request the Coach Education resources and to get to know them, please follow this link: 

http://bwfbadminton.org/page.aspx?id=14878. 

 

 

Planning 

The course will be on 15, 16, and 17 June 2012 in Antwerp, Belgium. Participants are expected to 

arrive on 14 June and to leave on 17 June in the afternoon (nearest airport is Brussels International). 

Ian Wright, BWF Development Manager, will give the course. 

 

 

Support 

Badminton Europe will provide the following to each participant: 

 300 € travel grant 

 3 nights accommodation including breakfast 

 3 lunches (one on each course day) 

 2 dinners (on Friday and Saturday) 

 

http://bwfbadminton.org/page.aspx?id=14878
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Registration 

To register your applicants, please provide the following: 

 “Participant’s application” form (attached to this letter) 

 Participant’s CV 

 

Both the form and the CV of your participants should be sent to marie-

anne.midy@badmintoneurope.com not later than 21 May 2012. 

 

Badminton Europe will review the applications and CVs received and will inform the participants in 

due time in case additional information is required. 

 

Please do not make any travel arrangements before receiving confirmation from Badminton Europe. 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Marie-Anne Midy, 

Development Manager at the Badminton Europe office. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Gregory Verpoorten    Marie-Anne Midy 

Director for Development    Development Manager 
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